
Teachers are the most underappreciated professionals in society.
This Thanksgiving, I want you to know how grateful I am that you
chose teaching as your profession. Thank you for being a guide,
a mentor, and an educator. Thank you for helping our students
grow and learn.

We have a few opportunities coming up. The first one is "Don't go into
the red" with Susan Estes from NEA Member Benefits. See the
following flyer for more information.

Save the Date: December 10th at 5pm
Next November we will once again begin the negotiation process.
In the past OEA has sent a survey to gather information from
members, but this year we are doing things a little different. I will
be hosting listening sessions over the next few months to get
input from all of you on what you want to be included in
negotiations next year. The first listening session will be on
December 10th at 5pm. All members are welcome to attend. We
will be hosting it at the Plumber's Union Hall at 4801 F Street.

Kathy Poehling
President
Omaha Education Association
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